Kevin McGettigan -

From: John Willoughby <jwilloughby@mkoireland.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 19 April 2023 10:45

To: Kevin McGettigan

Cc: SIDS; Karen Mulryan

Subject: RE: Ballivor WF ABP Ref. 316212

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Kevin,

Apologies | missed your call yesterday.
| can confirm that the confidential appendices are to be withdrawn and should not remain on the public file.
1 will revert with regards your query on printing costs shortly.

Regards,
John

John Willoughby

Project Planner

MKO

Tuam Road, Galway, H91 VW84
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mkoireland.ie | +353 (0)91 735 611 =

From: Acife O'Toole <aotoole@mkoireland.ie>
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 3:59 PM

To: John Willoughby <jwilloughby@mkoireland.ie>
Subject: Ballivor WF

Hi lohn

Kevin McGettigan from An Bord Pleanala called re the application for the Ballivor WF, reference number 316212.

Firstly, he said some appendices are labelled as confidential however the public can view it, so he has to send it
back.

Also, 2 member of the public asked for a copy of the application so he asked if we could provide a cost for a copy of
the application.

He said you reply via email, please send to both emails listed helow:



k.mcgettigan@pleanala.ie

sids@pleanala.ie

If you need to call him, the number is 01 8588100
Thanks

Aoife O’'Toole
Project Administrator

MKO A
Tuam Road, Galway, H91 VW84 i
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